April 21, 2020

To

Muzaffar Sir
Umrao Institute
Mira Road

We would like to express our deep gratitude to you for extending us a support of
Rs.5,000/- towards the treatment of my son, Mehboob Rahim Sayyed, who is
admitted in Tanwar Hospital following a road traffic accident with fracture of left
leg.

Thank you, Sir.
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